
 

 
 

 August 24, 2020 

 

Dear Voters of the Second District: 

I am wri�ng this le�er to support Regenia Frison-Jones for the posi�on of FWCS Board member 
for the Second District.  

I have known Regenia personally and professionally for a number of years. I find her to be a 
self-starter, cri�cal thinker, responsible, organized and a good communicator.  Addi�onally, she 
has a love of young people, family and community, which is crucial for a school board member.  

The school board is a place where individuals frequently try their hand at playing poli�cs and 
a�empt to impose their own agendas and ques�onable biases on the educa�onal system.  I 
guarantee you that Regenia’s only agenda will be to look a�er the well-being of the students 
not only of the Second District, but the District as a whole.    

Although I don’t live in the Second District and can’t vote for Regenia, I am encouraging my 
friends, colleagues and family who do to vote for her. 

Sincerely, 

 

Pat Turner, Wayne Township Board Member 

 

 

 

 


